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NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO POST GRADUATE PHARMACY COURSES

(M.PHARM) - 2024
 

FIRST PHASE PROVISIONAL ALLOTMENT LIST PUBLISHED
      
The Provisional allotment list for the admission to Post Graduate Pharmacy

course (M.Pharm) for the year 2024 is published in the website

www.cee.kerala.gov.in. The allotment list is prepared on the basis of the

options received from the candidates, included in the M.Pharm rank list

published by the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations, up to

29.10.2024, 11.00 AM. Candidates can view the allotment list by clicking

the menu ‘Allotment list’ i n the ‘M.Pharm 2024 - Candidate Portal’

available in the above website. Genuine complaints, if any, with regard to

the provisional allotment list can be submitted through the e.mail

ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in before 24.11.2024, 5.00 PM.

    

Final allotment list will be published after addressing the complaints, if any.

Candidates are requested to visit the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in

regularly for updates.
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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